PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF BRAZIL
TO INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS IN LONDON

Rebraslon-21/2017

The Permanent Representation of Brazil to International Organisations in London
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the International Whaling Commission
(IWC) referring to the note verbale Rebraslon-017 /2017 and has the honour to confirm
the offer to host the 67th Meeting of the IWC. The period now proposed is from 3 to 14
of September 2018.

The Permanent Representation of Brazil to International Organisations in London
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the International Whaling Commission

(IWC) the assurances of its highest consideration.

London, 1 June 2017
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